
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Uptime Report of MIMAROPA Region for the month of April 2021
1 message

Network Infrastructure Management Division <nimd+noreply@denr.gov.ph> Mon, May 10, 2021 at 9:14 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Sir/Mam,

Thanks so much for reaching out! This auto-reply is just to let you know…

We received your email and will get back to you with a response as soon as possible. During Office Hours. Evenings,
holidays and weekends may take us a little bit longer.

If you have issue, request or incident regarding IT services that we provide, check out our IT service desk Page
https://itservicedesk.denr.gov.ph and submit a ticket.

If you have any additional information that you think will help us to assist you, please feel free to reply to this email.

Thank you and take care.

Regards,

NIMD IT Service Desk
Knowledge and Information Systems Service 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

https://itservicedesk.denr.gov.ph/

